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Internship Program 
School is back in session, and the Palm Beach County Supervisor of Elections welcomes local 
high school and undergraduate students to sign up for our Internship Program. In addition to 
normal office duties, interns will attend weekly voter education and outreach events, 
volunteer at special events, participate in scheduled open houses and guided tours, and 
contribute to a lead project in Palm Beach County. To be considered, students must be 
committed to public service, demonstrate leadership in our community, and be committed 
to integrity, accountability and service. Please email info@votepalmbeach.gov or call (561) 
656-6200 to learn more! 

Vote in Honor of a Veteran 
Our Elections Office is proud to participate in the Vote in Honor of a Veteran program that 
encourages voter participation among students, while educating younger voters about the 
sacrifices local veterans have made to preserve our right to vote. With over 85,000 brave men 
and women residing in Palm Beach County who fought to protect our freedoms, it would be our 
honor to recognize your story - or that of a veteran in your life – on our Wall of Honor. Tell us 
about your service and why you believe it’s important for young people to vote at 
VotePalmBeach.gov or email info@votepalmbeach.gov. 

 
 
 
 

PALM BEACH COUNTY REGISTERED VOTERS 
402,572 DEMOCRATS 
278,356 REPUBLICANS 

291,451 OTHER 
972,379 TOTAL 

*as of 8/23/2021 
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